
If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call  

(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

MONDAY, JUNE 21, 2021 | 6:00-7:30 P.M.
Virtual Meeting on Microsoft Teams ftlcity.info/RiverlandRoad062121

Call-In 954-686-7296 & Conference ID 290 070 637

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
Riverland Road Traffic Calming Improvements Project

The City of Fort Lauderdale has hired a consultant to design traffic calming elements along 

Riverland Road from SR 7 to Davie Boulevard in response to concerns about speeding and 

cut-through traffic. Please join us to review the proposed traffic calming improvements 

and provide your input as we work together to create a safe roadway for all users.  

If you would like additional information, please contact Transportation Planning 
Program Manager Karen Warfel at kwarfel@fortlauderdale.gov or Transportation 
Planner Shelby Rodriguez at srodriguez@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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